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Governor 
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March 5, 2018 

The Honorable Larry Hogan 
Governor 
100 State Circle 
Annapolis, MD 21401 

The Honorable Thomas V. Mike Miller, Jr. 
President of the Senate 
State House, H-107 
Annapolis, MD 21401 

The Honorable Michael E. Busch 
Speaker of the House of Delegates 
State House, H-101 
Annapolis, MD 21401 

Rona E. Kramer 
Secretwy 

RE: MSAR #6504, HU§ 10-705(3), SB6/Ch. 3(2), 2007; 2016 and 2017 Family 
Caregiver Assistance Program 

Dear Governor Hogan, President Miller and Speaker Busch: 

This letter is in reference to the Family Caregiver Assistance Program (FCAP) report as 
required under Human Services Article § 10-705(3). 

The Maryland Department of Aging works closely with local Area Agencies on Aging 
and caregiver coordinating councils to connect caregivers to available resources. Due to 
the availability of federal funds for a similar program, FCAP has not been funded. This 
letter shall serve in place of the FCAP report for FY 2016 and FY 2017. 

Please do not hesitate to contact my office if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

Bonnie Glick 
Deputy Secretary 

cc: Sarah Albert, Department of Legislative Services 
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